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Paul Smith 
CEO – AEMC 
Level 6 201 Elizabeth Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 25/03/2014 

RE: RRC001 – Retail Price Variation in market retail contracts 

Dear Sir 

Than you for providing the opportunity to comment on the Proposed Rule Change, as 
proposed by CUAC/CLAC by way of amending Rule 46 to ensure that under fixed term 
contracts (plans and benefit periods), energy retailers are prevented from unilaterally 
varying the retail tariff. 

I wholeheartedly endorse and support the Proposed Rule Change as outlined in the 
CUAC/CLAC document “Unilateral Price Variation & Market Retail Contracts, Rule 
Change Request for Australian Energy Market Commission – October 2013”.  

Tim Hamer, 
 
Hamer Access Pty Ltd. 


